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NOTICE 
Nambol, the 27th January, 2017 

  

  

Notified for general information that the new Academic Session, 

2017–2018 of the College will be started w.e.f. 30th January, 2017. 

So, all the teaching staff members and students of the College are 

informed to attend the College regularly.   

       

               Sd/-   

         (Dr. L. P. Baskota) 
          Principal 
          Nambol L. Sanoi College, Nambol 
 

 


